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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Amos, James <jamos@blm.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 9:34 AM
To: Johnny Titsworth
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; dmckinne@blm.gov; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, 

Victoria, EMNRD; Kyle Adams; Leslie Garvis; William Bryan Burns
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] GJSAU 22 Inj. line 2.26.19 work plan - 2RP-5286

Johnny, 
 
Pretty much the same issues as the previous event. SP-1 and SP-2, have not been fully delineated down to 600 mg/l. 
Actually showing increased chlorides at bottom samples. SP-3 is okay. We will need a Sundry Notice Form 3160-5 for 
new surface disturbing activities. Need the additional delineation and data on the Probiotic compound treatment, along 
with the Sundry prior to any authorization.  
 
Thanks 
 
On Wed, May 22, 2019 at 12:00 PM Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com> wrote: 

Mike/Jim 

  

Attached you will find the work plan & analytical for the GJSAU 22 Inj. Line release for BOCI.  If there are any questions 
or concerns, feel free to contact us.  Thanks   

  

Johnny Titsworth  GSP 

HSE Coordinator 

  

Burnett Oil Co., Inc. 

87 Square Lake Rd. 

Loco Hills, NM 88255 

Direct: (432) 614-0531 

Cell:    (432) 425-2891 

  

This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider information. If you have received 
this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or 
the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.  
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--  
 Confidentiality Warning:  This message along with any attachments are intended only for use of the individual or entity to 
which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged or confidential and exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender 
immediately.  

James A. Amos 
Bureau of Land Management 
Carlsbad Field Office 
Supervisory Petroleum Engineering Tech 
620 East Greene Street 
Carlsbad, NM. 88220 
Office:  (575) 234-5909 
Fax:  (575) 234-5927 
Cell:  (575) 361-2648 
E-mail: jamos@blm.gov 


